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Serving Long Island
State Employees and

Their Families since 1938
MISSION STATEMENT

The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to 
provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 
members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union.
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Mobil banking allows you to
access your account information,
transfer funds, and conduct other
banking transactions from your
mobile device.

Download our FREE
mobile banking App
today!

“Our Mobile App is here!”

Find our app (LISEFCU) in the App Store

Logn in with your online banking username and password

Register your device from a computer or laptop for the first
time (follow the instructions on your phone)

Agree to the terms and conditions and log in!

If you have any questions, call us at 631-291-9160

1.
2.
3.

4.
5.

LISEFCU

Access your account
anywhere, anytime
from your phone.

Easy. 

Access your account
anywhere, anytime
from your phone.
Easy. 
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Audio Response: (631) 952-6286

To report lost or stolen
debit cards: 1 800-453-4270

www.lisefcu.org

Mobile Banking 
Security Tip:

Password-protect
your phone

Mobile phones are stolen or 
lost every day. Protect your 
phone with a password 
(preferably an eight digit 
password) and make sure 
your bank account is safe 
and sound.

Holiday Closing:
President’s Day
February 16th

Internet Security
Tip of the Month:
Secure your computer. 

Be sure to have a firewall installed and enabled on your 
computer. Use spyware and adware protection software.

This software is designed to protect you against spyware or 
malware, which can extract private information from your 
computer without your knowledge. Set these programs to 

auto-update to avoid missing a critical update.

Source: https://msisac.cisecurity.org/newsletters/2012-10.cfm

• No fee checking account

• No minimum balance required
   for checking account

• No direct deposit required

We LOVE our members
and here is the proof!

Open an account
today and start
saving on bank fees!

TAX IDENTITY THEFT AWARENESS WEEK
Do you know the warning signs that an identity thief is using your Social Security number?

Tax identity thieves may use your Social Security number to get a tax refund or a job. If the IRS sends you a 
notice saying their records show:
You were paid by an employer you don’t know, or
More than one tax return was filed using your Social Security number,
contact the IRS Identity Protection Specialized Unit at 1-800-908-4490.

What Steps Can You Take To Prevent Tax Identity Theft?
1. Get an Identity Protection PIN (IP PIN) from the IRS.
(PIN is a six-digit number assigned to eligible taxpayers that helps prevent the misuse of your Social 
Security number on fraudulent federal income tax returns.)
 
2. Check your mail and credit union account statements every month. 
 
3. Monitor your credit reports on a regular basis.
 
4. Visit MyCreditUnion.gov
 
MyCreditUnion.gov and Pocket Center, NCUA’s financial literacy microsite, offer a wide range
of informational articles on finance, fraud prevention, as well as multiple financial tools and resources. 
Keep up to date with current hot topics on fraud prevention, savings, and debt reduction.
Source: www.mycreditunion.gov

It is important to 
appreciate and
celebrate those
you love!
Stop by your favorite Credit 
Union and open an account
for your loved ones!

Happy Valentine’s Day!


